
 

 

 

 

 

 

Public Notice of Cancellation 

Cemetery Board Meeting 

 Wednesday, April 16, 2014 

5:30 p.m. 

Boulder Junction Fire Department 

5424 Park Street 
 

Due to today’s snow storm the Cemetery Board meeting at 5:30 has been cancelled. 

  

 Kendra Moraczewski, Clerk/Treasurer 

 Town of Boulder Junction 
 


